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We’ve had a super week in EYFS.  We’ve had a huge spring 
clean of our outside area and thanks to all their teamwork and 
effort, it’s looking much better!  We enjoyed the sunshine finally 
making an appearance and had a wonderful time playing 
outside. 
 

We’ve been practising our number bonds in Maths, finding pairs 
of numbers and finding the total.  Mrs Cadagan was most 
impressed!  
 

I think the highlight of the week had to be on Thursday 
afternoon when EYFS had their first ‘Forest School’ session with 
Mr Smith!  He read them a story featuring wizards and 
princesses, then they were all given wooden wands (well, the 
wands actually chose their owners!) and they found all sorts of 
natural materials and added them to the ‘cauldron’.  They 
played hide and seek and had a go on the rope swing if they 
wanted to.  “It was so fun!”, “It’s brilliant!” and “Are we having 
Forest School again tomorrow?” were just a selection of the 
children’s comments afterwards.  Thank you, Mr Smith, the 
children (and Mrs Hampshire!) loved it. 
 

On Friday, we celebrated Mrs Hampshire’s birthday! Happy 
birthday Mrs H!  
 

We’ve also had the pleasure of welcoming Alice and Eddie who 
joined us on work experience.  Alice has spent time with us in 
the class and Eddie has been shadowing Mr Smith with his 
outside work and ‘Forest School’ sessions. 
 
Have a wonderful bank holiday weekend and we’ll see you on 
Tuesday! 

Mrs Madden  ☺ 

 

 


